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30/09/2020  18:56:232020/3553/P SUPPRT Amy Crouch Having lived in the area for several years I am very pleased to see such great plans to utilise this site which 

currently looks rather unloved. It¿s also very pleasing to see that that plans now also include London stock 

brick and planting additional trees along the street, as such I would like to register my full support.

29/09/2020  13:46:452020/3553/P SUPPRT Paul Keaveney I have been renting locally for sometime whilst looking to buy in the area. It¿s apparent to me that there is a 

significant lack of high quality accommodation for owner occupiers. I would like to strongly support the 

proposed application as based on plans (which have evidently been very well considered) the development 

would perfect suit what I have been looking for. I believe regenerating unused and unsightly sites such as this 

one in order to create additional high quality family homes is exactly what the area needs and will benefit the 

local area and community. It¿s evident to me the proposed scheme is sympathetic to its surrounding and 

architecturally in keeping from a design perspective, a significant improvement from existing.

04/10/2020  21:18:022020/3553/P COMMNT Josh I am in support of this carefully considered construction. It will improve the immediate area due to the 

architectural thought that has gone into this scheme and is gladly welcomed. I am particularly happy that 

applicant has offered to plant additional tree¿s enhancing the street¿s greenery.
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